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The Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka (CA Sri Lanka) renewed the Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA)

with CPA Australia recently, in an effort to enhance the standing of the members of both accounting bodies.

  

The agreement was signed by CA Sri Lanka President Mr. Jagath Perera and CPA Australia President Mr. Peter Wilson in

Sydney, Australia.
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  CA Sri Lanka President Mr. Jagath Perera and CPA Australia President Mr. Peter Wilson renewing the MRA. CA SriLanka’s Vice President Mr. Manil Jayesinghe and CPA Australia CEO Mr. Andrew Hunter are also in the picture.  The MRA between CA Sri Lanka and CPA Australia removes barriers, allowing appropriately qualified members of eachbody to apply for membership from the other body, together with the opportunity for closer collaboration andcooperation between the two accounting bodies, in an effort to enhance the accounting profession.  
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